Lee, Chris

From: Kay Wosewick <kwosewick@wi.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 12:59 PM
To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Re: Applicant Presentation at Legistar Site
Chris,

Below is another letter submitted to Aldermen yesterday that I neglected to cc you on.

The Applicant Presentation on Legistar was altered on September 9. I assume this means the proposal will be presented again
on Tuesday.

Please, please ask the presenter to show Slides 30 and 31 simultaneously (it can be done on my computer, so it should be doable
with the presentation).

Note the brick color on the mockup of the apartment on Slide 31. The brick on Slide 31 is several shades lighter than the
proposed brick on Slide 30.

The proposed brick is a significantly more saturated red than shown on all the mockups, i.e., the apartment’s visual
“eyeprint” has been substantially understated in every mockup.

WHY IS THIS IMPORTANT?

The apartment, in real life, will be even more visually dominating than it currently appears to be. The surrounding
historic buildings will visually shrink into the background.

Return to the widely publicized Slide 8 where the apartment is seen from Café Hollander’s patio and imagine a significantly
darker red brick. The awful white will look even more white.

Do YOU want to sit on that patio anymore with that view? Perhaps not.



Thank you for taking time to read this. I hope you will indulge my request. It’s an eye opener.

Gratefully yours,
Kay Wosewick

2633 N Hackett Unit E



